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Alumni Spotlight: Robert Dolan '13
 

United States Navy Lieutenant Robert "MAC" Dolan '13 got the chance to
meet with Patriots' quarterback, Mac Jones at Gillette Stadium last
month. Robert is currently deployed in Japan for a three-year
commitment to the USS Ronald Reagan and was back home for the first
time since December 2021. Thank you for your service Robert!

CLICK HERE to read the full article!

 
Campus Happenings

 
Ryan Svendsen '23 Joins 1,000 Point Club

The Boys Varsity Basketball team recently honored Senior Captain Ryan
Svendsen for scoring his 1,000th career point.

Congratulations Ryan!

https://www.patriots.com/news/patriots-mac-jones-helps-welcome-fighter-pilot-home-at-gillette-stadium?fbclid=IwAR1NcueUcS7WmfIXiv8GW9pvPxUh9MsKlFPIk7L4JzuWIxIbHegTMKkE-jM&mibextid=Zxz2cZ


 
Reunions

 
Call for Volunteers!

We are looking for volunteers to help plan the following reunions:

Class of 1973 - 50th Reunion
Class of 1997 - 25th Reunion

If you wish to begin making plans for these reunions, please email Sister
Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net. 

 
Save the Date!





We are actively planning our upcoming Silent Online Auction for March 3-10.
This is a major fundraiser for our School and supports all aspects of our school
experience and community this year. If you are interested in donating an item

for the Auction, please CLICK HERE to fill out the form.

Questions? Please contact Erica Ribeiro at eribeiro@achs.net.

Class Agents ​
 

We are in need of Class Agents for the following classes: 1965, 1966,
1968, 1973, 1976, 1981, 1986, 1991, 1993, 1994, 1997, 2003, 2004, 2005,

2012, 2021, 2022.

Click below if you are interested! ​

Become a Class Agent

 
Class Notes & In Memoriam

 
Submit your class note for the next edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening
in your life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently

traveled somewhere new, or began a new business venture, we want to
hear about it!

Click below to submit a class note today!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc92fBRQ_6K8VwavE3_J6BngZU83V6bo9cK4hQEMS5fj-8QQw/viewform
mailto:eribeiro@achs.net
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZ3rUyj1V5JfAiYRMiaWYNHWKekg0-5CXsidgku2lOUtXfWw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Submit a Class Note

In Memoriam

If you are aware of a graduate of St. Agnes School or Arlington Catholic
High School who has passed away, we would be most grateful if you
would kindly email Sister Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.
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